
2-3-20 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 

3
rd

 day of February, 2020 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were also in attendance.  Guest- Brittany Bromley. 

 

Minutes from the 1-8-20 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke, Volson 2
nd

.  AIF 

 

President Brandt read member Rachel Spear’s resignation letter from the board.  We are thankful 

for her time and commitment to the park board.  Volson made a motion to nominate Brittany 

Bromley to serve the remainder of Spear’s term, Gahner 2
nd

. AIF 

Bromley accepted the nomination. 

 

Steve Heim was contacted about an old, large Anamoose School bell from the state historical 

society.  The school ground already has a bell, so he gave the information to the park board.  

After discussion of said bell, the board feels it would be a great addition to the park.  Gahner will 

acquire contact information to require the bell. 

 

The upcoming dodge ball tournament fundraiser, on February 23
rd

, 2020 was discussed and 

planned for. 

 

A letter to the civic club, explaining our latest project of the concessions stand addition, has been 

written and will be delivered. 

 

Park board members have been researching ways to help pay special assessments, as tax revenue 

is unable to cover the assessments and park maintenance.  The options have come down to 

creating our own special assessment for the tax payers as suggested by the state tax 

commissioner or putting the park property up for sale. 

  

The Easter celebration has been tabled for the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Monday, March 9
th

, 2020 at 7:00 

pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  Hoke, Bromley 2
nd

.  AIF 


